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Minutes from the October were read and approved. 
Jim gave a treasurers report with $319.82 in the 
bank. It was approved. Six members were present. 

New Business: Business cards for members to hand out to prospective members were discussed.  Jerry 
to provide a sample for the January meeting. The Scout program was discussed and we decided to 
invite the local area Boy Scouts and their parents or guardians to the field to introduce them to RC 
Models. Also, we could have a few members go to a troop meeting for a static demonstration.  
 

Old Business: No old business 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:  Despite of a lack of new business we had a very good round table discussion. 


